
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
Planning and Zoning will hold a public hearing on Tuesday June 8, 2021 at 3:00 PM and the Mayor and 
the City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, June 15, 2021 at 6:00 PM in the Grove 
Community Center – Room #7, 104 West Third Street, Grove, Oklahoma  74344 to take public comments 
on the following rezoning request: 
 
Re-Zoning: Rezone the following legally described property from R-1 Single Family Residential District to 
R-2 Two Family Residential District.  
 
LEGAL DESCRIPTION: Lot 3 and 4, Block 55, in the Original Town of Grove, Delaware County, 
Oklahoma, according to the recorded plat thereof aka NW corner of Spring Street and W. 7

th
 Street 

intersection. 
 

Application made by Ngat (Alex) Huynh 
 
Current Zoning of property: R-1 Single Family Residential District 
 
Proposed Zoning: R-2 Two Family Residential District 

 
 
 
 
Posted at City Hall and on the city’s website www.cityofgroveok.gov at 10 a.m. on April 27, 2021 by 
Debbie Bottoroff, Assistant City Manager. 
 

http://www.cityofgroveok.gov/

